McDonald County Commission—Minutes

January 7th, 2015

Present:

John Bunch - Eastern Commissioner
David Holloway- Western Commissioner
Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner

Kimberly Bell - County Clerk
General Business
Commission signed and approved Accounts Payable checks in the amount of $20,559.43,

Commission and County Clerk Bell reviewed 2014 budget information in preparation for the 2015
Budget.

Michael Hall, County Sheriff, met with the Commission to discuss the 2015 Law Enforcement
budget.

Camille Graves, fram the Department of Natural Resources, met with the Commission to discuss
humerous trash sites within the county.

Mike Hull met with the Commission to discuss property with the Commission,

Commissioner Lindquist stated $15.00 per employee is the amount the county already pays for
employee insurance. This was put into effect to help offset the cost of the raise in insurance
premiums.

ADIOCURN
Commission will reconvene on January 8th, 2015 to review 2014 budget information in preparation
for the 2015 Budget.
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